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March 27, 2020

Dear Families:

As | reach out to you today, at the close of our Spring Break, | hope this letter finds you and your loved ones doing
well. | am writing to share some updates and provide you with a sense of what you can expect next week. And,
once again, | want to thank you for your continued support and understanding as our community works together
through this extremely challenging time.

Update and Guiding Principles

Following the announcement by the Ministry of Education to suspend in-classroom learning on March 17, school
district staff have been working diligently, along with the guidance and support from the Ministries of Health and
Education, to best provide supports for students, staff, families and our community. The Provincial Government
has established four guiding principles that inform our work:

Maintain a healthy and safe environment for all students, families and employees.
Provide the services needed to support children of our essential workers.

Support vulnerable students who may need special assistance.

Provide continuity of educational opportunities for all students.

The Ministry of Education has also created a Frequently Asked Questions document for families on continuity of
learning. You can find it


https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/bc-ministry-of-education-questions-and-answers-continuity-of-learning-k-12-education_system.pdf
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QrC5rVIpGe9Hu_anSI2zalpURFpTNUJQQVc0TUtCR0VNQTU3VFBIUFJBSy4u
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/
/blog/2020/03/10/chalk-art-and-words-of-wisdom-by-local-burnaby-children/

